TEMPLATE

Important Changes to Know for Your Family’s Medicaid and CHIP Eligibility

Do you or a family member currently have health coverage through Medicaid or the Children’s Health Insurance Program (CHIP)? If so, you may soon need to take steps to find out if you can continue your coverage. Soon, [STATE] will resume Medicaid and CHIP eligibility reviews, which have been paused since the beginning of the COVID-19 pandemic. This means some people with Medicaid or CHIP could be disenrolled from those programs if they don’t renew their coverage or no longer qualify. However, they may be other options for health care coverage.

Here are some things you can do to reduce the risk of losing you or your child’s Medicaid or CHIP coverage:

1. Update your contact information: Make sure that your [STATE’S MEDICAID AGENCY] has your current mailing address, phone number, email, or other contact information. 
2. Check your mail: [STATE MEDICAID AGENCY] should send you a letter about your Medicaid or CHIP coverage. This letter will also let you know if you need to complete a renewal form to see if your family members still qualify for Medicaid or CHIP.
3. Complete your renewal form (if you get one): If you need to complete a renewal form, be sure to fill it out and return it right away to help avoid any gaps in Medicaid or CHIP coverage.

If your child no longer qualifies for Medicaid, they may be able to get coverage through your state’s CHIP.

If members of your family do not qualify for Medicaid or CHIP, you may be able to get health care coverage through the Health Insurance Marketplace. 
· These plans are comprehensive plans that cover your family’s essential health needs such as prescription drugs, doctor visits, urgent care, hospital visits, and more. 
· Depending on your household’s income, your family can receive assistance with paying for these health coverage plans – 4 out of 5 enrollees can find plans that cost less than $10/month. 
· Losing Medicaid or CHIP coverage, qualifies you to enroll in the Marketplace outside of the open enrollment window.
· You can visit Healthcare.gov [OR INSERT STATE MARKETPLACE WEBSITE] or call 1-800-318-2596 (TTY: 1-855-889-4325) [OR INSERT STATE MARKETPLACE PHONE LINE] to enroll in coverage or get connected to your state’s Health Insurance Marketplace (if applicable).

For more information about Medicaid renewal or CHIP coverage, contact [STATE MEDICAID AGENCY] at [INSERT CONTACT INFORMATION]

